
Saturday, June 3, 10:00-11:30am
Riverside Park - New London, CT
	 (Meet at the pavilion; parking is 
	 available near the rest room.)

Join us for the first of a series of hands-on 
workshops which will explore the park’s terrain, 
identify native and invasive plants, and encourage 
stewardship of New London’s natural resources. Led 
by environmental educator Suzanne Thompson, the 
sessions will be timed with nature cycles throughout 
the spring, summer, fall, and winter seasons.

The first session will include exploration of the 
Riverside Park site, with a focus on examining 
the plants that grow there and the creatures that 
depend on them for food and shelter.

A Living Ecosystem series details:
•	 For children age 5 and up
•	 Wear sturdy shoes or boots, and long pants are 

recommended.
•	 This is not a drop-off program; young children 

must be accompanied by parents or older siblings
•	 While walk-ins will be accepted as space allows, 

preregistration is encouraged; register at: https://
tinyurl.com/LivingEcosystem

The Living Ecosystem Series is FREE for all participants. 
Thank you to the Community Foundation of Eastern CT, 
whose generous funding makes this program possible.

Sponsored by Riverside park conservancy
www.riversideparkconservancy.org

For more information, call 860-772-8439, or email info@riversideparkconservancy.org

A Living ECOSYSTEM
Youth Outreach Series Kick-off


